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March 12, 2020 
 
For Immediate Release 
 

 
MPSSAA Basketball State Championships Postponed 

 
The Maryland Public Secondary School Athletic Association (MPSSAA) Boys and Girls State Basketball 
Championships scheduled for Thursday, March 12, 2020 – Saturday, March 14, 2020, has been postponed until 
further notice due to circumstances surrounding the novel coronavirus (COVID-19).   
 
Anyone who has purchased a ticket to the Boys and Girls Basketball State Championships will be fully 
refunded.   
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